
Minutes of WEAC meeting  - February 10, 2016 

7:30 Westwood Council on Aging 
 
 
Present:  Maria Costantini*, Claire Galkowski*, and Pam Kane* 
 

Recap of Solar Energy Forum - meeting was successful and well attended- over 40 
people 
 
Letter regarding the Solar Net Metering Cap - Claire drafted a letter to be sent to the 
State House to support the elimination of the caps. We will approach the selectmen 
to seek support for our letter and see if Tom Philbin will assist us.  If not we will 
send as individuals. Claire will contact Tom first. 
 
Recycling Day will be 4/30/16 BayState Textiles is going to work with the schools so 
they won't be at our event. We will have the same vendors as last year. 
 
Possible educational opportunities - perhaps a follow up forum in the fall if anything 
changes - a forum on sustainable gardening with native plants,  maybe together with 
one of the garden clubs in town. 
 

 
 
 
____________________ 
*WEAC member 
 


